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August – Labor Day September 3, 2018  
Three-Year-Old Preschool Calendar 
Bible Verse: “A friend loves at all times.”  Proverbs 17:17 
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   08/05   Penn Frampton 
   08/26   Luke Schueman 
   08/30   Luke Ventre 
   08/31   Ike Rodriguez 
 
 
            

Monthly Highlights 
 

We are excited to have your child as 
part of our three-year-old preschool 
program. We have planned a year filled 
with a variety of activities for your 
child. 
If you have not already done so, please 
turn in the items on your Supply List. 
Thank you for your donations. 
 
 

REMINDERS: Doors open at  
8:55 a.m. For safety reasons doors 
will be locked from  
9:30 a.m. to 11:45 a.m. 
 
You may want to apply sunscreen 
on your child prior to school.  We 
are on the playground or in the 
gym 20-30 minutes every morning. 
Shoes/sneakers and socks are 
required.  
 
CDC Closed:  09/03 for Labor Day. 
 
 

Your child will need to bring a healthy snack (labeled with first and last name) in a 
small Ziploc bag. We will provide drink for snack time. No lunchboxes, please. Happy Birthday to: 

Extended Day:  Extended Day will begin on September 4. 
Registration forms due to the CDC Office by Monday, August 20. 

Due to licensing requirements, parents are required to notify the CDC office if their child 
will be absent due to vacation or illness. You may call the CDC Office 
(407) 876-1155 and leave a message or send an email to cwunderlich@st.lukes.org. 

 

Your child will need to bring a healthy snack (labeled with first and last name) in a 
small Ziploc bag. We will provide drink for snack time. No lunchboxes, please. 


